From: Julie Yamamoto

To: Penny Creek Elementary Recipients
Subject: PCE Friday 06/18/2021 Message
Date: Friday, June 18, 2021 4:15:43 PM

Dear Penny Creek Families,
We did it!! This is the last Penny Creek Friday Family Message.

ATTENDANCE for Monday, June 21 (asynchronous, no in-person students):
Attendance will be counted for all students who participate before 1 p.m. Student participation at
Penny Creek requires at least one of the following:

1. Attending the End of Year Drive Through Parade
AND/OR

2. Completion of a one question district survey which will be available by 6:30 am Monday
morning as an announcement on our school’s website.

e The survey will require students to log in to their Office 365 account using
ID#@apps.everettsd.org and district password. They will be asked simply to reply if they plan
to return to Everett in the fall and select submit.

o Responses will be timestamped and record the students ID# and name.

¢ All responses received before 1 p.m. will count as attendance for the day.

AND/OR

3. Student Participation in Canvas activity or contact teacher through email.

END OF YEAR PARADE, Monday June 21:

Our end of the year parade will be on Monday, June 21. Take this time to say goodbye to your
teacher, return any items, and get a treat! Please know that your teacher will only be available during
the assigned grade level time. Each grade level time is listed below:

¢ Kindergarten and First Grade
o 10:00 a.m. - 10:30 a.m.

¢ Second and Third Grade
o 10:45am.-11:15am.

e Fourth, Fifth, and Achieve Grade
o 11:30 a.m. - 12:00 p.m.

The attached map will share the location of your student’s teacher. Due to safety reasons, we ask
that all families arrive to the parade in a car.

CHROMEBOOK RETURN:
As this school year ends, for all our 5th grade students and students not returning to an EPS school
next year, you MUST return Chromebooks devices, chargers and hotspots.

Here are your return options for next week:
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https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fstorage.googleapis.com%2Fpt04-1%2Fmessages%2Fattachments%2F154041ad663cc8849252d8d698873cbb%2FEOY_Beach_Party_Theme_Parade.pdf&data=04%7C01%7Cjyamamoto%40everettsd.org%7Cfb47c0c663c142683f1e08d932aeea59%7Ca6158ef04f854b0da599925097f77b3d%7C0%7C0%7C637596549413145818%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=Xgu17OoZZHEp46lNdgIexCIA0uofOeLBNTos%2BQLeSp0%3D&reserved=0

e Monday, June 21 during the onsite parade

o Drop off device at the designated undercover area.
* Monday, June 21 at the office

o 2:00 p.m. -4:00 p.m.
o Tuesday, June 22 at the office

o 9am.—1pm.

YEARBOOKS:
The yearbooks are on their way and will arrive next week! Yearbooks are free for everyone this

year and will be available for pickup in front of the office on Thursday, June 24" from 12:00
p-m. —3:00 pm. If you are unable to pick up a yearbook during this time, please contact Jennifer
Neeleman at jneeleman@expresslaw.com or (425) 330-8715 to arrange an alternate time.

Thank you all for your partnership with us this year. It has been an amazing journey and we couldn’t
have done it without you. Please have a safe and happy summer.

Thank you,
Penny Creek Elementary

Attachments:
messages/attachments/154041ad663¢c8849252d8d698873¢cbb/EOQY_Beach Party Theme Parade.pdf
(168.6 KB)

You are receiving this email because of your relationship with Penny Creek Elementary. If you wish to stop receiving email updates sent through
the Blackboard service, please unsubscribe.
Penny Creek Elementary | 4117 132nd Street SE, Everett, WA 98208 | 425-385-7200


mailto:jneeleman@expresslaw.com
https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fstorage.googleapis.com%2Fpt04-1%2Fmessages%2Fattachments%2F154041ad663cc8849252d8d698873cbb%2FEOY_Beach_Party_Theme_Parade.pdf&data=04%7C01%7Cjyamamoto%40everettsd.org%7Cfb47c0c663c142683f1e08d932aeea59%7Ca6158ef04f854b0da599925097f77b3d%7C0%7C0%7C637596549413145818%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=Xgu17OoZZHEp46lNdgIexCIA0uofOeLBNTos%2BQLeSp0%3D&reserved=0
https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Feverettsd.parentlink.net%2Fmain%2Funsubscribe%3Fa%3Dall%26d%3DMzQ1NjI3NA%253D%253D%250A&data=04%7C01%7Cjyamamoto%40everettsd.org%7Cfb47c0c663c142683f1e08d932aeea59%7Ca6158ef04f854b0da599925097f77b3d%7C0%7C0%7C637596549413155773%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=l2cgP0fzf6pah2hPF%2B5Wa7JiQoj7oZzN5yuYsi8WC1Q%3D&reserved=0

